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May 24, 2017 

Dear Parents: 

             It's been a wonderful school year at CNS.  I want to  thank all of you for 
letting me work with your child, and for all of your support and love.  
This is the last report for the school year of what grades 4-8 students have been 
learning in our Spanish class: 

➢  In my classroom:  The students read "Spanglish" stories, they asked questions 
and described  objects. They worked with different activities using school 
vocabulary. 

➢ The family:  We studied all members of a family tree and how people are 
related. 

➢ Reading Comprehension:  The students read aloud a Spanish story and 
answered some questions: 
El Oficio De La Casa/ The Housework 
El Cine/ The Movies 
La Casa/The House 

➢ Introduction to conversational Spanish 

➢ Vocabulary Book. 

After learning each subject,  we practiced  with different games:  bingo, matching 
cards, memory cards, board games. They enjoy those games! The students were 
assigned  homework to keep practicing.  Their pronunciation has improved with the 
reading program. I read to them, and they practiced pronunciation by reading aloud. I have 
been working individually  with each student, and we keep practicing our letters 
sounds.  
            
Your  student did a great job! 
Thank you for your help! 

Mrs. Liz Ramirez-Null 
Spanish Teacher 
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John A. Logan College 

Spanish Camp for Kids, Ages 11-15 

Learn some common Spanish words and phrases through the use of music, 
games and story-telling! It is never too early to start learning the 2nd 
most common language in the world! 

            

Information?  

Contact  the Continuing Education Department in the Workforce Development Building (north parking   
lot) at John A. Logan College, 985-2828, 457-7676, 937-3438, ext 8249.  Office Hours: 8:00a.m. – 
4:30p.m., M-F Visit our Web Site at:  http://www.jal.cc.il.us/cont_ed/index.html to view our classes 
or to register or to print a registration form to mail or fax.  Follow the directions to register and be 
sure to include your credit card information if applicable.   
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